
SUBMISSION FOR PROJECT ID: SSD-9409987 
 
18 March 2022 
 
Re:  Moss Vale Plastics Recycling Facility (Plasrefine) 
 Project ID: SSD-9409987 
 Attention: Emma Barnet  
 
Cc:  Wendy Tuckerman MP: ElectorateOffice.Goulburn@parliament.nsw.gov.au 
 Anthony Roberts, Minister for Planning: lanecove@parliament.nsw.gov.au 
 Wingecarribee Shire Council: mail@wsc.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
 
I am strongly opposed to the development by Plasrefine at the proposed site.  
 
 
Some obvious reasons for the site’s unsuitability include:  

• Access arrangements and anticipated vehicle movements. 
• The proposed facility size and footprint constitutes overdevelopment. 
• Visual and health impacts. 
• Safety issues for pedestrians that include local residents and school children. 
• Close vicinity to childcare centre and two schools. 
• Volume of large transports using local roads. 
• 24-hour operation just meters from Australian Bio Resources and 150 meters from 

closest resident. 
• Traffic impacts to road infrastructure and related noise. 
• Water and air quality degradation factors that include massive water usage and toxic 

emisions in the Sydney drinking water catchment, plastic dust toxins and odours. 
 
 
The impact to the rural community, visually, culturally, health and our overall wellbeing 
would be devastating and irreversible.  
 
 
Yours truly, 




